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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

We are so pleased that many of you have been 
able to attend our workshops being held in school 
– these are a great way for you to keep up to date 
with what is happening in school and learn more 
about how to help your children.   There are more 
workshops planned throughout the academic year, 
text messages and emails will be sent out to in-
form you of the times and dates.  

 

Next week we will be holding our first parents 
evening of the year, information has been sent 
out to all parents so please make sure you respond 
and book a time slot with your child(ren)’s    
teacher.  Our meetings will continue to be held 
using zoom, if you are unsure of how to use this 
please see the video on the link below.   The login 
and password details will be provided by the class 
teacher.    

Parents evening via zoom  

We very much look forward to discussing how 
your children have settled into the new term and 
what goals we will be setting for them over this 
academic year!   
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 

 
 

The results for  Autumn Term 1, week 2 
 
Congratulations the first 100% attendance 
of the new school year goes to  Year 5 
Miss Akthar’s class. Well done! 
 
They have now jumped into second place 
but still in the lead by just 1 point is Year 3 
Miss Walford’s class. 
 
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who 
gained School Star status for 
Ecellent Attidue in Lessons 

 
 

1N: Leon 1F: Sarah 

2P:   Ayat 2M: Rania 

3L: Leon 3W:  Chavi 

4B: Imania 4X: Nicolea 

5A: Adyaan 5G: Hamza 

6S: Nuradni 6M:  Druthi 

https://www.stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk/guardians-community/parentschool-communication
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Diary Dates 
 
Autumn half term holiday begins on Monday 24th October 2022 and 
ends on Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
Children return to school on Monday31st  October 2022 
 
Last day of the Autumn term  is Friday 16th December 2022 and the 
Christmas   Holiday begins on             Monday 19th December 2022 
ending Monday January 2nd 2023 
 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Reminder 
 

 
This is a reminder to all parents, please do not park 
in front of the school gates.   Parking in front of the 
gate is dangerous for our families and children at 
the start and end of the school day.  
 
 
Parents will be banned from the school premises if 
they are caught parking outside of the school gates.  


